Please note the building’s
water meter will be
changed on
Monday March 23, 2015.
The appointment is
sometime between the
hours of 12pm — 3pm.
The water will be turned
off for approximately a half
hour during that time to
change the meter.
Please make sure that no
faucets are left in the
open position.
We are sorry for any
Inconvenience this causes.

V2.0 Boerem Placa




